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Bill Number: 1469 2S HB Title:

Sensitive data/state network

Agency:

055-Admin Office of the
Courts

Part I: Estimates
No Fiscal Impact

The revenue and expenditure estimates on this page represent the most likely fiscal impact. Responsibility for expenditures may be

subject to the provisions of RCW 43.135.060.

Check applicable boxes and follow corresponding instructions:
If fiscal impact is greater than $50,000 per fiscal year in the current biennium or in subsequent biennia, complete entire fiscal note

form Parts I-V.

If fiscal impact is less than $50,000 per fiscal year in the current biennium or in subsequent biennia, complete this page only (Part I).

|:| Capital budget impact, complete Part IV.
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Part II: Narrative Explanation

II. A - Brief Description Of What The Measure Does That Has Fiscal Impact on the Courts

2SHB 1469:

The second substitute bill clarifies that payment credentials collected on behalf of state agencies must be accepted and stored by a
third-party

institution that is fully compliant with industry-leading security standards. The second substitute bill would have no fiscal impact for
Administrative Office for the Courts.

SHB 1469:

The substitute bill provides a definition for "payment credentials," and replaces all instances of the term "cardholder data" in the
original bill with "payment credentials." All references to the "Payment Card Industry Security Standards," a specific set of payment
card industry security standards, are removed in the substitute bill; instead, agencies are directed to store data with "third-party
institutions" compliant with "industry leading security standards," where applicable.

The third-party institution that Administrative Office for the Courts uses is compliant with industry leading security standards. The
substitute bill would have no fiscal impact for Administrative Office for the Courts.

Original Bill:

The bill prohibits state agencies from holding cardholder data or other payment credentials on state data systems . State agencies that
currently hold payment credentials or other sensitive data are required to work with the Office of the Chief Information Officer (OCIO)
to eliminate the data from their data systems.

The Administrative Office of the Courts does not currently store cardholder data or payment credentials in our systems . This bill would
have no fiscal impact.

II. B - Cash Receipts Impact

II. C - Expenditures

Part III: Expenditure Detail

Part I'V: Capital Budget Impact
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